



Byron Area Schools

November 29, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In a continued effort to provide the district and community with accurate and timely COVID-19 data, we are making some updates to our notification process. We will be updating a linked sheet on our website daily to reflect:

- Date
- New positive case numbers
- Quarantine numbers

This will both display data over time and eliminate the influx of notifications to inboxes and phones. The live data can be found in the Quick Links area of the website homepage, the Transparency Page of the website, or at the following link:

Byron Area Schools COVID-19 Live Data

You will only receive direct notification from our liaison COVID-19 tracker if your student is directly affected by a school-related COVID-19 case. Please continue to monitor your student for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 and do not send your child to school if they are ill. Also please do not send your child to school if they are waiting for COVID-19 test results. COVID-19 symptoms can include, but are not limited to, cough, fever, shortness of breath, new loss of taste or smell, headache, nausea, vomiting, and diarrhea. Please contact your healthcare provider if you notice any of these symptoms.

We appreciate your continued efforts to keep our staff and children safe and healthy.

Thank you,

Byron Area Schools